
BRITISH MODEL FLYING ASSOCIATION 

EAST ANGLIA AREA 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2020 

WEB MASTER’S REPORT 

 

The website which is hosted by the BMFA continues to be a place where we put 

information that is of use to East Anglia Club reps such as minutes, agendas and 

reports etc.  It also shows all upcoming events, although for obvious reasons there 

are not many events this year!!  

  

It is not a website that is used on a daily basis by that many people.  However, it is 

a useful facility for distributing information and as it’s free, we will continue to 

keep it up to date. 

  

If anyone has any ideas for the website or wants events publicised, feel free to 

contact me via the website. 

  

Alan Paul 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


